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From: Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. <Hope.winkowski@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 8:01 AM
To: Credible Documentation
Subject: Credible Update: 1/1/18 Credentialing Deadline Reminder

DEAR CREDIBLE,
As we are approaching the New Year, Credible would like to remind Pennsylvania Partners of 
the upcoming credentialing deadline. As of 1/1/18, all psychiatrists, psychologists, certified 
registered nurse practitioners (CRNPs), and physician assistants, who order, refer or prescribe 
services for MA recipients must be enrolled in the PA Medical Assistance Program (i.e. have 
their own PROMISe number). 

Please see the link below from HealthChoices/CCBH for additional information regarding the 
requirement. 

https://www.ccbh.com/pdfs/Providers/healthchoices/alerts/2017/2017_PA12_orp.pdf 
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Credible encourages all PA Partners to act now, if you have not already done so, in order to 
prevent issues with access, prescriptions, and reimbursement. 

   

Thank you for your continued Partnership, 

Hope Winkowski 
National Billing Manager 
o. 301-652-9500 x0428  I   f. 240-744-3086
e. hope.winkowski@credibleinc.com   I   w. www.credibleinc.com

   


